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3 September 2021 
 
Mr Paul Hewitt 
Chairman, The Ulster New Zealand Trust 
The Ballance House, 118a Lisburn Road, Glenavy, County Antrim 
BT29 4NY, Northern Ireland, United Kingdom 
 
By email:  pauldhewitt12@gmail.com 
 
Dear Paul 
 
Re: 30th Anniversary Celebrations of The Ulster New Zealand Trust  
 
Dilworth Trust Board is immensely pleased to congratulate you on the occasion of the 
30th anniversary celebrations of The Ulster New Zealand Trust, which I understand are 
taking place in the grounds of The Ballance House tomorrow!   
 
Dilworth greatly values the special history and links that exist between the peoples of 
Ulster and New Zealand, as particularly evidenced for us by the close ties between 
Dilworth School and the Royal School Dungannon, where our founder and benefactor 
James Dilworth was educated.  James Dilworth was, as you know, a proud Ulsterman. 
 
We hope that our small gift of the bronze Maquette miniature replica of the magnificent 
Dilworth Cross, which stands in the grounds of our Auckland school campus and is itself 
a physical representation of the Donaghmore Cross, appropriately acknowledges the 
depth and heartfelt nature of our connection to Ulster and to Northern Ireland. 
 
I would also like to add my personal congratulations on this auspicious occasion and 
wish you all the best for your celebrations tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely 
DILWORTH TRUST BOARD 

 
 
 
 
 

Aaron Snodgrass 
CHAIRMAN 


